
Peter C. McVeigh 1760 Upper School Director of Community Service and 
Peter C. McVeigh 1760 Day of Service Endowment  

at Germantown Academy 
 

Dear GA Alum, 

We are writing today to share our desire to remember Peter McVeigh 1760 at Germantown Academy in a permanent 
and meaningful way that aligns with the tremendous impact Peter had on the many students he taught, coached and 
mentored. As you know, Peter had an amazing ability to form meaningful connections with students that typically resulted 
in life-long friendships. 
 
In lasting remembrance of Peter, members of the Germantown Academy community have joined together to raise funds to 
endow the Peter C. McVeigh 1760 Upper School Director of Community Service and the Peter C. McVeigh 1760 Day of 
Service.  For your information, the enclosed card provides more details regarding the purpose of the fund. 

In our opinion, Peter embodied the essence of Germantown Academy. His values are at the core of the school’s 
mission statement, and his vision of making the world a better place was transferred to all that knew him. He not only 
touched the lives of generations of students and parents, but he also inspired those who knew him to live their lives 
differently as a result.   

Community Service is such an integral part of life at Germantown Academy, directly resulting from years of Peter’s 
direction and his example. His ideals and goals have been left for us to nourish. This endowment will ensure that his work 
continues to grow and his legacy is remembered by future generations. 
 
To date, through limited communication, we are pleased to report that we have received $42,000 in gifts and pledges 
toward our $100,000 goal.  We are also excited to announce that to help reach this mark, we have received a $25,000 
matching gift.   
 
Therefore, all gifts or pledges made in the next 25 days from alumni who graduated in the last 25 years will be 
matched up to a total of $25,000.  By making a gift in any amount in memory of Peter to this endowment, you will 
double your impact on the Upper School Community Service Program and allow his difference to be felt in so many lives. 
 
Please join us in remembering Peter McVeigh and continuing his legacy with your contribution to this very special 
endowment.   
 
Sincerely, 
        

       
 
Linda Baron P’01 ’03     Mary Joan Denisco P’10 
 
 

      
Sara Gowing P’07 ’11     Mark Korman ’86 P’19 ‘22 


